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Mareike Straeuli

From: Sue Bax <sue.bax53@gmail.com>

Sent: 11 January 2017 07:21 AM

To: N3Batch1@acerafrica.co.za

Subject: PROPOSED CAPACITY IMOROVEMENTS N2

Attachments: N2 ROADWORKS.pdf

Dear Sirs, 

 

Kindly find my acceptance of Invitation attached. 

 

Please confirm receipt. 

 

Regards, 

 

SD Bax (Ms) 


